April 21, 2018


Dear Jordan,

It would be an honour to work with you and your team as a mentor for your upcoming project “Billy”.

Having worked with the key members of your team, I am certain that the passion for storytelling will be translated to the screen.

I wish you success in the process of bringing “Billy” to fruition.

Best regards,

Phyllis Laing
President, Buffalo Gal Pictures
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